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From: <siteresources@comcast.net>
To: tom brechko <tom.brechko@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 9/8/2009 8:42:28 AM
Subject: 8-D-09-UR  - T-Mobile 9KX0314/Cedar Flats

Tom 

As we have discussed, I am requesting, on behalf of T-Mobile, to postpone the MPC hearing for 
8-D-09-UR for an additional 30 days.* We are currently working with Knox County 
Commissioner Carringer and the community in investigating other possible candidates that may 
be more acceptable to the surrounding community and T-Mobile.* If you have any questions 
please let me know.* Thanks!* 

Lannie Greene

CC: Matt Chastain <Matt.Chastain@T-Mobile.com>, Heidi Zimmer 
<Heidi.Zimmer@T-Mobile.com>, "larryperry@worldnet.att.net" <larryperry@att.net>, Hamlet 
Hope <Hamlet.Hope2@T-Mobile.com>


